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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy term it has been! I am rather pleased to see the back of the snow and very much now look forward to the onset of 

Spring 😊 History day was a great success and I would like to thank you all for embracing the day so wholeheartedly with your 
children. This Friday we will be marking our 100th day of school this academic year with a day filled with maths activities. Miss 
Petruziello, our Mathematics lead teacher has planned some great activities. We would like you and your child to get involved at 
home by preparing a collection of 100 things to bring into school on Friday. Perhaps 100 things on a string, a 100-fingerprint 
picture or maybe even a 100 Lego brick model.  
Finally, I am very proud to report that our nominated Reading Champions this term, will be travelling with me to London on 
Saturday 16th February, to take part in a theatre show and workshop at The Southbank. An enormous thank you to HEART who 
have supported this terms trip. Please keep an eye on the school Facebook and Twitter pages for updates, on the day. 
I wish you all a safe and happy half term holiday. 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 
               

Dates for your Diaries 

 
11/02/19 Parents Evening 5.00-7.30 
13/02/19 Parents Evening 3.30-6.00 
15/02/19 100th Day of School 
 

18/02/19 Half Term Holiday 
25/02/19 School re-opens 8.45am 
07/03/19 World Book Day 
19/03/19 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 
28/03/19 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
29/03/19 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
05/04/19 Final Assembly 9.15am  
                            2.00pm finish 

 

Easter Rabbit Hunt 
We will be taking part in the Camberley Easter Rabbit Hunt this year. We have been asked by Collectively Camberley to 
design and decorate a 5ft tall rabbit that will then be displayed around Camberley, over the Easter holiday. We would 
very much like the children to get involved and help us to create a design that embodies Bagshot Infant school.  If your 
child would like to enter a design, please complete the attached template and return it to school no later than Monday 
25th February.  

 

Caught Reading 
We have loved seeing all your pictures so far but would 
love to see more! Please keep sending them into school 

via the school office email address: 
info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk 

The power of seeing teachers, parents and most 
importantly their peers should not be underestimated in 

our drive to encourage children to read for pleasure! 

Parking and driving around school 
 

Most of our parent community park considerately and 
drive safely around our school. Unfortunately, it has been 

brought to my attention that some parents continue to 
park inconsiderately by blocking residents drives. Even 

more concerning to me are the reports that some parents 
are driving at dangerous speeds around the lanes 

surrounding our school. This is reckless and ultimately, 
puts all our children at risk of harm. I urge everyone to 
park and drive both safely and considerately, always. 

Attendance Letters 
 

Your child will bring home their termly attendance letter 
this week. You will find two certificates; one for this 

term only (7th Jan-14th Feb) and one for the start of the 
year, to date. I feel it is important you are informed of 

the cumulative effect of your child’s attendance figures, 
hence receiving the certificate showing the whole year, 

to date. The colour coded letter applies only to this 
terms attendance. 

If you would like to discuss your child’s attendance with 
me, please do not hesitate to make an appointment. 
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